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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 65483 
Received: 3/7/2012 2:22:44 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 65483 AT:03-07-2012 at 02:22 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Ms. Victoria Petty 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 1207 Rosehill Road 
• Apt. 200 
• Reynoldsburg , Ohio 43068 
• USA 
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PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 614-866-0194 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Vax:, (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: vapetty@yahoo.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: American Electric Power 
• (no account name provided?) 
• (no service address provided?) 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I have a major concern about how the commission is handling the current AEP case. The commission 
should be above politics and focus objectively on the long term interest of all types of customers and 
the long term economic health of Ohio. The recent orders and reorders suggest the commission may 
not have a long term vision or plan to achieve that vision. AEP has served us well for 100 years and 
is a key element ofthe Ohio economy. If Ohio is not attractive for continued AEP investment we will 
end up a lot like California and Texas with volatile prices and poor reliability that will not be 
attractive to energy intensive industry. 
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